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Craig, Sondra

From: Babs Heintz <babs57heintz@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 7:47 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch Library
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I am wriƟng to urge the Council to not approve the appeal by the mayor, to remove the Historical DesignaƟon of the South 
Branch Library.Thank goodness for this designaƟon, to save this beauƟful and one of a kind building.As I live downtown, I see the 
wonderful things done to our city with renovaƟon, while preserving our history. There are few historical buildings on the South 
side of town and it would be a shame to lose this gem.Thank you . Barb Heintz Sent from my iPhone 


